Otis Spri%;s

From: Scott Throgmartin [s.l.construction@suddenlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 12:50 PM

To: Otis Spriggs

Subject: Dogwood Acres Phase |l

Mr. Spriggs,

The submittals for Dogwood Acres Phase Il were approved by Michael Morris and a grade permit issued to begin work
on October 28, 2008. Due to a long wet winter in 2008, poor weather conditions and a poor economy, this project was
put on hold. The approval letter was valid for one year from date of consent.

| spoke with Mr. Morris yesterday and he indicated that it may be possible to get an extension to begin this project
rather than go through the submittal/approval process again. We have not changed any details of the project in any
way. We have simply waited for a more opportune time to begin. | am now ready to proceed with the project with your
consent. Please advise what | need to do at this point in order to be able to start the next phase of this development. If
| need to attend the next MAPC meeting, I’'m happy to do so. Just let me know if this statement is sufficient to get me
on the agenda.

| appreciate your time and help with this matter.

Sincerely,

Scott Throgmartin
S&L Construction, Inc.
870-930-5184



